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December 27, 2021

Dear Lake Jackson Clinic Patient:

I’m writing to share an important update with you. My last day to care for patients at Kelsey-Seybold’s  
Lake Jackson Clinic will be December 30, 2021.

Your healthcare needs are incredibly important to me, and I want you to rest easy knowing that my trusted 
Adult Medicine colleagues at Lake Jackson Clinic are here for you. They would be honored to care for you 
with all the quality and convenience you’ve come to expect from Kelsey-Seybold.

For your convenience, I’ve included brief biographies of my colleagues in this letter. To view their complete 
bios and video profiles, please visit kelsey-seybold.com/bios and enter their names.

If you would like to continue under my care, I will be happy to see you by appointment at our Berthelsen 
Main Campus. For more information about Berthelsen Main Campus, including driving instructions, please 
visit kelsey-seybold.com, and click on Our Locations.

Thank you for trusting your healthcare to me. I wish you the very best in the future

Sincerely,

Donald Aga, MD
Kelsey-Seybold Clinic



Appointments

Schedule in-person appointments or Video Visits by calling Kelsey-Seybold’s
 24/7 Contact Center at 713-442-0000.

Susan Jarrell, MD, is a board-certified Family Medicine physician who earned her 
medical degree at Baylor College of Medicine and completed her residency at The 
University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston. She joined the Kelsey-Seybold 
medical staff in June 2021.

Holly Hundl, BSN, MSN-NP, is a Family Medicine nurse practitioner who earned 
her Bachelor of Science in Nursing at The University of Texas Medical Branch 
at Galveston and her Master of Science Family Nurse Practitioner degree at The 
University of Texas Health Science Center at Houston. She joined Kelsey-Seybold’s 
medical staff in August 2021.

Roland Prezas, DO, is a board-certified Family Medicine physician who earned his 
medical degree at University of North Texas Health Science Center and completed 
his residency at CHI St. Luke’s Health Brazosport. He will join the Kelsey-Seybold 
medical staff on February 7, 2022.
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